
TULSA COUNTY

PURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

DATE: March 27, 2019

FROM: MatneyM. Ellis ^
Purchasing Director

TO: Board of County Commissioners

SUBJECT: Recommendation - Sale of Two (2) Used Printing Presses

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department and the
Administrative Services Department to reject the bid received for the Sale of Two (2)
Used Printing Presses.

Only one bid was received, and the amount of the bid was not within expectadons for
the sale of this equipment.

This recomniendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.

MME / mlb

ORIGINAL: Michael WiUis, County Clerk, for the AprU 1, 2019 agenda,
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Megan Blackford

From: Gary Fisher
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:51 PM
To: Megan Blackford
Cc: Randy McBride
Subject: RE: Printing Presses

Megan, we would like to choose not to accept the bids on these presses. 
Thanks, Gary  
 

 
 

From: Megan Blackford  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:39 AM 
To: Gary Fisher <gfisher@tulsacounty.org> 
Subject: Printing Presses 
 
Hi Gary, 
 
Attached is the one bid that was received for the sale of your Heidelberg & Hamada presses.  Please let me know your 
recommendation or if there are any questions. 
 
Thanks! 
 

Megan L. Blackford 
Assistant Purchasing Director 
500 South Denver Avenue 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103 
P: (918) 596‐5023 | E: mblackford@tulsacounty.org 
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may contain confidential or privileged information. If you receive this e-mail message unintentionally, please notify the sender promptly and then delete this 
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